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This bill would make our Christmas tree business unprofitable, and we will give up 

employing people in Oregon.  Why do you continue to make rules making it more 

difficult to do business in Oregon?  Where do you think the money comes from to 

fund the state and local governments?  Not everyone can ride in the wagon, some of 

us must pull. 

 

This bill strikes me as another way for lawyers to rip off the productive members of 

our society.   


